
Item FIP 20/8 referred from Finance, Innovation and Property Advisory Board 
minutes of 8 January 2020 

 
FIP 20/8    ASSET MANAGEMENT PLAN  

 
The report of the Director of Central Services presented the proposed Asset 
Management Plan for 2020 – 2024 which set out the Council’s approach to managing 
land and property assets to ensure that they were being used effectively and efficiently 
and contributed to the delivery of services to residents.  The Plan also demonstrated 
how the use of assets aligned with the corporate priorities in the Council’s Corporate 
Strategy. 
 
Members welcomed the document and asked a number of questions which were 
answered by officers. 
 
RECOMMENDED:  That the Asset Management Plan 2020 – 2024 set out at Annex 1 
to the report be approved. 
*Referred to Cabinet 
 
 


